
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD SEPTEMBER 21, 2021 
   

 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, 
September 21, 2021, at 7:00 P.M. in the Auditorium at Indian Trail High School and 
Academy.  The purpose of this meeting was for the Presentation and Public Hearing on the 
Proposed 2021-22 District Budget and for Views and Comments by the Public.   
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